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Principal’s Message 

What a fantastic first semester of the 2018-19 school year.  Although 

final exams for first semester are right around the corner, it is still not 

too late to take advantage of the time left.  December is a quick 

month. Students are in positive spirits as there are only 3 weeks left 

before the Christmas break.  The holiday season is here and winter 

break is on the horizon.   
 

The first formal report card for this year was available on Nov 28th. If 

you cannot access the report card on MyEd, please email the school at 

Kwantlenpark@surreyschools.ca and we will get you set up. You can 

also visit our school website and fill in the access form to get an     

account set up.  If you need to ask our teachers some questions about 

your child’s learning, they are always willing to hear your questions 

or concerns. Please call our school or email the teachers you need to 

hear from.  I am pleased that 464 students achieved honour roll   

standing. Among these honour roll students, 81 had a 4.0 GPA.    

Congratulations to our hard working T-Wolves! A list of these       

students is provided in this newsletter; please note that because the 

Grade 8’s are in full year classes, they cannot be  accurately added to 

the honour roll for this reporting period. Grade 8 Honour Roll will be 

available with the February report cards. 
 

Our athletic department has been very busy with our students          

participating in soccer, volleyball, and cross country. Our teams have 

done very well. The senior girls’ volleyball team entered the Tier II 

BC Championships- we were very optimistic about their chances and 

they did a fantastic job finishing 13th. Congratulations to all the 

coaches and players on a successful fall season. We are very fortunate 

to have many dedicated teachers, parents and community members 

who devote time and energy to providing these opportunities for our 

students. I know both students and parents appreciate their efforts.  

Our winter sports season has started and we are running basketball 

teams at all levels. Thank you to all the coaches and parents for their 

support.            Continued... 

COUNSELLORS:          Ms. K. Janda         (A-C) 

          Mr. D. van den Broek  (D-Khal) 

                   Ms. K. Zaklan       (Khan-P) 

                   Ms.  C. Prentice    (Q-Z) 

 PRINCIPAL: MR. T. CROSS 

10441—104th Street, Surrey, B.C. V3T 3V3    

Phone: 604-588-6934 Fax:     604-588-2139 
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On November 8th we held our Remembrance Day assemblies. On this day, we honoured those who have 

fought for our country and our freedom.  It's hard to find the words to express just what our Veterans have 

given each and every one of us. Our staff and students created an assembly that was meaningful and worthy of 

this day. Thank you to Mr. Greczi, Mr Riasat, Mr. Weisinger, and Ms Meixner.  

The Band held their first concert in November and had terrific reviews. The Band’s winter concert scheduled 

for December 20th  will start at 7:00 pm in our theater. We have a talented group of musicians at KP and this 

is an event you will not want to miss.   

 When students come back after the Christmas break on Monday January 7th, we will be starting course       

selection for the 2019/20 school year. Counsellors will be visiting all students to outline the process for   

choosing their courses for the following year.  Please discuss your child’s options and choices to make sure 

they are both confident in their decisions and informed about the choices they made. When students make the 

right choice the administration is equipped with accurate data when setting up classes for the upcoming year.  

Consequently, this will ensure students are happy with their courses for next year.  

When the Christmas break is over, there will be only four school weeks left in this semester.  This means that 

the final class projects, government exams, and course competency assignments are fast approaching.  Please 

emphasize with your child that for success in all semester end assignments, review is important. Establishing a 

study schedule in preparation for the completion of courses and exams can reduce anxiety and increase      

success in all academic classes.  

There has been a slight change to our first semester end schedule from the original posting. I want our parents 

to be aware that the last day of regular scheduled classes for semester 1 is Wednesday January 23rd.  The two 

following days, January 24th and 25, are days for students to show competency within a course. Teachers will 

be in their classrooms as per the block schedule. Students can use these days to meet with their teacher to 

complete learning outcomes they have missed or did not perform well in.  The start of Semester 2 is on    

Monday January 28st.  

Our Final Parent Advisory Council meeting for the calendar year of 2018 will place on Wednesday December 

5th from 7:00-9:00 pm. The event will be in the library classroom. All parents and guardians are welcome to 

attend.   

On behalf of the all and staff, I would like to wish everyone a restful and enjoyable break. Please enjoy the 

Christmas holidays. We look forward to seeing all of our students return to school in the New Year. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Tim Cross 

 

FYI: there will not be a Newsletter in December. 
 The next newsletter will be online on January 31st. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi_gemGnPreAhV8FzQIHUmvA8oQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fniceclipart.com%2F9589%2Fmerry-christmas-happy-new-year.html%2Fmerry-christmas-and-happy-new-year-clipart&p
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Congratulations again to the following students who were “caught”  

DURING THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER following our Code of Conduct : 

Respecting Oneself & Others, Respecting the Environment  

and Respecting Learning. 
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Hey Kwantlen Park, the month of November has been quite busy thus far for Leadership 

and Athletics. Here is the breakdown of what events happened, and what is yet to come: 

Congratulations to the Senior Boys Soccer team (Coach Rai), the Senior Boys Volleyball team 

(Coach Adonay), the Junior Boys Volleyball team (Coach Pam) and to the Swim Team (Coach 

Wakelin) who all qualified for Fraser Valleys! 

Congratulations and good luck to the Senior Girls Volleyball team (Coach Anderson and Coach 

O’Brien) who began their Provincial Championship run on Friday, November 23rd!  

The Whalley Cup started on November 22nd, with the boys basketball teams competing against 

Guildford Park.  All volleyball teams, basketball teams and soccer teams will compete next 

week.  Let’s bring home the trophy this year T-Wolves!! 

Congratulations to Coach Otsuki, Coach Read and Coach Wilkie for qualifying for Surrey  

Volleyball Playoffs! 

A huge congratulations to Aimee B. for taking home three gold medals and one silver medal 

from the Swim Team provincial championships!  Way to go Aimee!  

Thank you to all of our fall team coaches for your time and dedication to the KP Athletics    

Program! 

Thank you to the following Winter Season Coaches: 

Coach Vandop and Coach Newman – Grade 8 Boys Basketball 

Coach Stoliker, Coach Riasat and Coach Jenna - Grade 8 Girls Basketball 

Coach Colin and Coach Jon – Grade 9 Boys Basketball 

Coach Otsuki – Junior Boys Basketball 

Coach Carreon – Junior Girls Basketball 

 

 

WHAT’S UP T-WOLVES! 
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Coach Crawshaw and Coach O’Brien – Senior Girls Basketball 

Coach Helps – Senior Boys Basketball 

Coach Farquhar and Coach Daigneault - Wrestling 

Our annual Jingle Hoops Charity 3-on-3 Basketball tournament will be taking place on       

Saturday, December 1st.  The Jingle Hoops Toy Drive will take place from November 26th – 

November 30th in the library.  Come out and help support families in need this holiday season! 

The Santa’s Workshop Winter Pep Rally will take place during Block A on Wednesday,       

December 20th. 

The 6th Annual Senior Boys Basketball Winter 

Tip Off tournament will take place on Thursday, 

December 20th and Friday, December 21st! 

Some of our Leadership students attended the 

Best Buddies Canada Conference on November 

22nd.  Our Best Buddies program supports     

students with cognitive and behavioural         

difficulties.  Our student leaders form positive 

and meaningful relationships with students who 

may need additional support. 

The after-school band and Grade 9—11 band were at the Bell Centre on November 27th 

for the annual Surrey School District Band Revue. Rebecca C. and Filip B did an awesome job as student    

conductors. 
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Career Department Staff: 

Mrs. Allard, Careers Dept. Head – local 2502 (direct line: 604-587-7368) 

Ms. Harris, Career Facilitator / BASES Teacher – local 2701  

Ms. Steeves, Career Centre Assistant / Career Dev. Practitioner – local 2112 

The Gr. 12 Grad Transitions Presentations  

were held on Wed., Nov. 14th  

Despite having a blackout at the school—our Career Staff and Teachers pulled    

together to help students complete their  presentations answering 3 big questions:  

Who Am I?  

Where Am I Going?  

How Am I Going to Get There?  

GT is a graduation requirement and is worth 4 credits. Students cannot graduate 

without completing the paperwork and presentation 

Please contact Mrs. Allard for more information: allard_v@surreyschools.ca 

RCMP Youth Academy: 

The RCMP Youth Academy is an elite camp for students seriously interested in   

becoming police officers.  

The competitive application process has several steps: 

Late November: Complete application / pass background check 

Early December: Pass Fitness Testing  

Early January: Successful Interview 

Only 10 students from the entire Surrey School District will be selected to attend: 

good luck to all KP applicants! See Ms. Allard in the Career Centre to apply! 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS— NOV. 2018     PAGE 1 

GRAD TRANSITIONS 

RCMP YOUTH ACADEMY 

mailto:allard_v@surreyschools.ca
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District Program Students: 

Congratulations to the following students for being accepted into District Programs: 

  

Paytra K.—Piping Program 

 

Andrew B.— Carpentry Program 

Student Transcripts Service—www.studenttranscripts.gov.bc.ca  

CAREER CENTRE NEWS— NOV. 2018     PAGE 2 

CONGRATULATIONS—DISTRICT PROGRAM APPLICANTS! 

BC TRANSCRIPT SERVICE 

You can use the Student Transcripts Service (STS) to: 
View or order your Secondary School Transcript 
Send your Secondary School Transcripts to Post-Secondary Institutions 
Order your Graduation Certificate 
View your Scholarships 
View your Provincial Exam or Graduation Assessment  
results 
Access the Student Transcripts Service by: 

Logging in with your BCeID  or Signing up for a BCeID  
Stop by the Career Centre in Room A112 for help. 
 

 

Can't find what you are looking for? Do you have a question about 
the Student Transcripts Service? 

Contact us Monday through Friday, 7:30am to 5pm in Vancouver— 

604-660-2421 or e-mail servicebc@gov.bc.ca 

https://www.studenttranscripts.gov.bc.ca/dash/dashboard/dashboard.jsf
https://www.bceid.ca/os/?4763&SkipTo=Basic
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NEXT PAC MEETING :  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5TH AT 7 PM IN THE KP          
LIBRARY 

 

The purpose of the KPS PAC is to further the educational interests and well-being of   
students, and to strengthen the role of families in education.  The PAC facilitates parent 
participation in the school community. All KPS parents/guardians are invited to attend, 
bring a friend!  Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month (except January 
2019). Each month Mr. Cross shares a very informative school report and parents discuss 
many topics related to education.  

 

 Do you want to be included on the PAC email list and will receive occasional reminders and      
 updates? 

 Have a question, suggestions and/or comments? 

 Not sure how to get involved in the high school community?   

    Contact the PAC at:  info@kwantlenparkpac.com  

 

 

mailto:info@kwantlenparkpac.com
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DRY GRAD 2019 

Grade 12 Newsletter from the 

Kwantlen Park Dry Grad Committee 

 

To receive regular updates about Dry Grad please send us an email request at 
kpdrygrad2019@hotmail.com 

Dear Grade 12 Students, Parents, and Guardians, 

We are the parents organizing the Dry Grad event that is occurring after the grad dinner/dance rranged 

for June 7, 2019. The dinner/dance is organized by the school and the Dry Grad is organized and run by 

the parents. 

The Dry Grad event costs approximately $15,000 and involves many volunteer hours and helpers. We

have had a number of parents attending the meetings but are hoping that more parents will be out to

future dry grad meetings. Meetings take place every 3rd Wednesday at Kwantlen Park school library,   

7:00pm. 

Grade 12 is a very important year in your child’s life – let’s make it a memorable one! 

What is Dry Grad? 
A parent organized party starting immediately after the dinner/dance for graduating students and

approved guests. 

Dry grad means drug-free and alcohol-free and smoke-free. Zero tolerance and school rules are in full    
effect. 

Held at The Metro Hall, in New Westminster from 11pm on June 7, 2019 until 4:00am June 8, 2019. 

There are plans for various activities and entertainment to ensure the students are kept busy and safe. 

Upcoming Events 
Dry Grad Ticket Sales – Ongoing 

Tickets are $40.00 and can be purchased online at https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/ . 

 

Pub Night at Jolly Macs Pub – Saturday November 24, 2018 6-8PM 

Tickets are $20.00 each  

Available for purchase at any meeting and school office. 

Bottle Drive - Ongoing 

Collect cans/bottles in clear plastic bags & drop off at Return It Depot on 104 and 139. Make sure to print 
off labels at the depot (account number is the school phone number) & stick onto the bags 

mailto:kpdrygrad2019@hotmail.com
https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/
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Fashion Show   – details to follow - February 2019 

 Clothing Drive – Ongoing 

Any clothing donations can be brought to any PAC or Dry Grad Meeting 

We can accommodate pick up within the area in the evening or weekend.   
E-mail kpdrygradfundraising@gmail.com  to make arrangements.   

Garden Brooms - Ongoing  
Text/call Wendy at 604-551-2588 or e-mail her directly at wendy.duong@shaw.ca.   Also available for 

purchase at any PAC or Dry Grad meeting.  

Zumba – details to follow 

 

How Parents/Guardians Can Contribute 
 

Volunteer your time: There are a lot of important volunteer positions that will need to be filled and 

lots more as time goes on. This is your child’s graduation, please step forward to volunteer, we greatly 

appreciate your willingness to lend a hand. 

Donate money: No time to volunteer? Make a donation. Please make cheques payable to:

Kwantlen Park PAC. Place in a sealed envelope marked “Dry Grad” and drop off at the school 

office. 

Ask for donations: Send donation letters to employers, businesses, your favourite restaurant, etc. 

Please email kpdrygrad2019@hotmail.com  for an official donation/request letter and use it to ask for 

money and/or donations in kind at your place of work, businesses, services or restaurants, your rela-

tives, friends, anyone. We can use anything and everything! 

 

 
Thank you from your KP Dry Grad Committee. 

======================================================================================= 

Kwantlen Park – Dry Grad 2019 Needs Your Support! 

 
-------------------------------------------DRY GRAD PARENT SIGN-UP SLIP-------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Parent’s Name: ________________________________________ Phone #:__________________________  

 
Parent’s Email:________________________________________  

 
PLEASE BRING SIGN-UP SLIP TO NEXT DRY GRAD MEETING OR DROP OFF AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

mailto:kpdrygradfundraising@gmail.com
mailto:wendy.duong@shaw.ca
mailto:kpdrygrad2019@hotmail.com
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 Abbey S. 

 Amro E. 

 Andrew A. 

 Cali M. 

 Ivena D. 

 Jason N. 

 Jozi S. 

 Lucky D. 

 Megan L. 

 Mehara S. 

 Muhammad B. 

 Nahomi P. 

 Rusho A. 

 Sanpreet K. 

 Sonika R. 

 Tanveer D. 

 Trevor D. 

 Victoria R. 

 Anh H. 

 Antonio II F. 

 Aryan P. 

 Ashley L. 

 Avneet W. 

 Christina W. 

 Clinton O. 

 Colby B. 

 Elyas S. 

 Estefany A. 

 Gian M. 

 Gwyneth L. 

 Jack L. 

 Jagjyot P. 

 Jake M. 

 Jarelle D. 

 Jaskirat G. 

 Javier R. 

 Jayden R. 

 Karlo P. 

 Kyle E. 

 Linda D. 

 Mariam A. 

 Mark M. 

 Megan C. 

 Mouath A. 

 Paulo H. 

 Rachel Z. 

 Rafael C. 

 Raina P. 

 Robert W. 

 Salwa N. 

 Sharan D. 

 Sonal A. 

 Tatu M. 

 Yasmin M. 

 Aaron L. 

 Abby P. 

 Abby S. 

 Adrienne C. 

 AJ B. 

 Alex C. 

 Amir M. 

 Amreen D. 

 Ashvir D. 

 Ayham K. 

 Chesna B. 

 David P. 

 Gilbert G. 

 Jasmine R. 

 Jayron R. 

 Jerome U. 

 Joanne T. 

 Kelvin K. 

 Leila B. 

 Lexi F. 

 Lyn H. 

 Mahtab M. 

 Manmeet G. 

 Marwah M. 

 Matthew D. 

 Melanie L. 

 Miwa W. 

 Muji Z. 

 Museera R. 

 Nathan J. 

 Nathaniel C. 

 Nicolas R. 

 Noah M. 

 Noah S. 

 Ornella E. 

 Osas O. 

 Paytra K. 

 Phil Vincent D. 

 Rachel V. 

 Raina N. 

 Ranna Rita B. 

 Rochelle T. 

 Sage B. 

 Sara W. 

 Sarah B. 

 Sean B. 

 Sean D. 

 Shaun B. 

 Simran S. 

 Stephanie R. 

 Sukhman K. 

 Victoria G. 

 Yanna T. 
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 Angeline A. 

 Arshleen B. 

 Charlene C. 

 Giselle K. 

 Howie L. 

 Jai K. 

 Jaydan L. 

 Manik B. 

 Payal P. 

 Reeva B. 

 Roa A. 

 Samantha C. 

 Sandrik D. 

 Simrat P. 

 Trang N. 

 Trisha May C. 

 Adriel S. 

 Alejandra P. 

 Allyana P. 

 Ana L. 

 Anmol G. 

 Anzony G. 

 Art Joseph L. 

 Bea Faith A. 

 Beau G. 

 Brian Vu N. 

 Camille V. 

 Cassie V. 

 Crystal T. 

 Daniel P. 

 Darren N. 

 Dylann M. 

 Fateh K. 

 Gavin Z. 

 Gurnaaz G. 

 Gurniwaz G. 

 Harpreet T. 

 Haylee G. 

 Heather O. 

 Hso E. 

 Isabelle P. 

 Jayden C. 

 Jihoon J. 

 Jonathan R. 

 Katherine G. 

 Kayleigh D. 

 Kevin P. 

 Laiba K. 

 Manpreet J. 

 Marcus M. 

 Michael D. 

 Mike G. 

 Navjit S. 

 Newton W. 

 Nicholas D. 

 Richard C. 

 Rohm L. 

 Sara A. 

 Savitoj K. 

 Sharifa A. 

 Shauna J. 

 Supriya P. 

 Tracy N. 

 Umra M. 

 Vanessa V. 

 Adriana G. 

 Aleena P. 

 Anallely G. 

 Anisa H. 

 Arvin A. 

 Benjamin S. 

 Brandon D. 

 Chantelle B. 

 Christopher C. 

 Ciara S. 

 Darius H. 

 Dustyn V. 

 Elijah C. 

 Elizabeth W. 

 Ethan F. 

 Hussein A. 

 Inderpreet B. 

 Jan Lloyd B. 

 Jasleen R. 

 Jasmine T. 

 Jasnoor B. 

 Jason S. 

 Jean Andrea O. 

 Jeremy R. 

 Josleen G. 

 Julia C. 

 Kelly Z. 

 Kenneth D. 

 Khanh Ha T. 

 Kris A. 

 Krystalyn B. 

 Luis B. 

 Maja F. 

 Manjot M. 

 Manroop G. 

 Maydhel Ann S. 

 Moise Wangu B. 

 Navroop P. 

 Nico B. 

 Nicola S. 

 Nylle D. 

 Prabmann P. 

 Stella L. 

 Stella M. 

 Stephanie C. 

 Thaomy H. 

 Vanessa B. 

 Yedda E. 
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 Abhay C. 

 Angel B. 

 Arianna S. 

 Ashley B. 

 Harshvardhan S. 

 Harvi S. 

 Jessica K. 

 Josh M. 

 Josh P. 

 Khoi L. 

 Lavina P. 

 Loveleen K. 

 Lui Yesha D. 

 Luong N. 

 Mattias S. 

 Miguel G. 

 Namita P. 

 Ngun Ngun H. 

 Rica R. 

 Sara B. 

 Simone S. 

 Taylor Y. 

 Vrishank P. 

 Zyonne K. 

 Abigail C. 

 Aika R. 

 Anita C. 

 Antony B. 

 Anubhav G. 

 Ayush S. 

 Darius M. 

 Delaveara A. 

 Demi O. 

 Deva P. 

 Dilpreet T. 

 Donna B. 

 Donovan T. 

 Elizaveta K. 

 Ethan K. 

 Gurleen G. 

 Hannah P. 

 Harjot D. 

 Jasmine C. 

 Jason H. 

 Kaly V. 

 Keira M. 

 Kimberly A. 

 Kris N. 

 Krisha R. 

 Kyle L. 

 Lanaya J. 

 Lhenna  D. 

 M A Z. 

 Malofo M. 

 Marreine S. 

 Mason E. 

 Mateo G. 

 Minga M. 

 Naizah D. 

 Nathan D. 

 Nicole L. 

 Noh W. 

 Omer M. 

 Paris B. 

 Pete P. 

 Rabi A. 

 Riyan C. 

 Robert N. 

 Roop P. 

 Sarah O. 

 Sartaj S. 

 Seh Hser P. 

 Sharry C. 

 Shirley L. 

 Sureen B. 

 Tasnim M. 

 Tirath D. 

 Tsai-Rung L. 

 Tyler F. 

 Vanessa A. 

 Vanessa D. 

 Vivian T. 

 Zakia T. 

 Anna-Melinda G. 

 Avery A. 

 Avreen D. 

 Branden H. 

 Diana N. 

 Diego B. 

 Fatima M. 

 Harchand M. 

 Ishan S. 

 Ishar D. 

 Janelle B. 

 Jasmine A. 

 Jayden W. 

 Jerold P. 

 Krystelle C. 

 Kyla C. 

 Kyle B. 

 Kylie F. 

 Lily L. 

 Madiha H. 

 Marcus H. 

 Miley H. 

 Natalie B. 

 Niran B. 

 Outor B. 

 Richard Z. 

 Rizal S. 

 Sadia H. 

 Shirnah C. 

 Sierra P. 

 Star M. 

 Thilini F. 

 Vijay M. 

 Ysabel D. 
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 April N. 

 Arsh G. 

 Aryan A. 

 Aryan K. 

 Chandan B. 

 Emily C. 

 Irene L. 

 Iris B. 

 Isabella K. 

 Jashan K. 

 Jayson B. 

 Jeffrey D. 

 Josh Angelo S. 

 Justin V. 

 Katie E. 

 Kyle M. 

 Mannat R. 

 Manogra P. 

 Maria T. 

 Nikolas B. 

 Rachelle T. 

 Rhea G. 

 Robson W. 

 Rose K. 

 Sandra N. 

 Seajal P. 

 Sukhleen M. 

 Vida A. 

 Yera R. 

 Zoe W. 

 Aaron M. 

 Aidin G. 

 Aj P. 

 Allyneah S. 

 Amrita J. 

 Ananya C. 

 Andre S. 

 Angel S. 

 Anna S. 

 April B. 

 Ashleen S. 

 Ashley V. 

 Avi C. 

 Benjamin L. 

 Brodie J. 

 Brooklyn M. 

 Carly L. 

 Cayanne I. 

 Christopher B. 

 Christopher C. 

 Ciara R. 

 Daiya T. 

 Daniel E. 

 Dominic A. 

 Eldrian M. 

 Ethan C. 

 Faith D. 

 Ghidar K. 

 Gobind R. 

 Goreth N. 

 Gurleen B. 

 Hamzah S. 

 Harkirat D. 

 Harkirat M. 

 Isabela R. 

 Jaden A. 

 Jaesean C. 

 Jai N. 

 Jamie H. 

 Jasmine G. 

 Jasmine R. 

 Jharyl T. 

 Joelene D. 

 Jomel E. 

 Jordan E. 

 Joshua B. 

 Kaycee D. 

 Laura A. 

 Ling-Ling L. 

 Malcolm R. 

 Marc L. 

 Marielle A. 

 Mary S. 

 Mason M. 

 Mastaan S. 

 Mika S. 

 Mona S. 

 Pamela N. 

 Parinoor P. 

 Pla S. 

 Qamaan H. 

 Raj C. 

 Reiah L. 

 Richard C. 

 Riya G. 

 Safreena B. 

 Sage D. 

 Sahar H. 

 Sahil S. 

 Sebastian A. 

 Seffi A. 

 Shyanna G. 

 Simranjeet K. 

 Suhail H. 

 Taha K. 

 Thora S. 

 Valerie D. 

 Xaviery R. 

 Artemyst G. 

 Ashlee L. 

 Ashwin D. 

 Baqar A. 

 Caleb D. 

 Chloe B. 

 Chris P. 

 Dania A. 

 Edward C. 

 Emily Y. 

 Georgia C. 

 Grace B. 

 Gurjot M. 

 Gurnoor G. 

 Himmat P. 

 Hyebeen Y. 

 Ira B. 

 Jefferson C. 

 Jesse S. 

 Joshua R. 

 Julia G. 

 Katelyn C. 

 Keesha P. 

 Keziah W. 

 Kiana D. 

 Lavanya R. 

 Lily K. 

 Linden T. 

 Louix L. 

 Lumhem O. 

 Mankirat B. 

 Maria M. 

 Martin Z. 

 Neetika S. 

 Neil I. 

 Nicole G. 

 Raafiul S. 

 Raylene N. 

 Sabreen D. 

 Sabrina B. 

 SeungJae B. 

 Shania P. 

 Shanley T. 

 Sophia N. 

 Tom H. 

 Tyrus N. 

 Yuri H. 

 Zahila R. 


